
 

 
 

2
nd

 July 2025 

 

NOTICE 

 

Non-GATE M. Tech Candidates who have submitted their applications for NIFTEM Entrance 

Test are requested to appear for the said test on 22
nd

 July 2025 at NIFTEM Kundli Campus, 

details of which are available in the admission brochure. 

 

Sd-  

Chairman, Admission 

 


